
  PABS Summer Raffle    

 

PABS would like to say thank you to all the parents/guardians/friends & family that supported our summer raffle. We are very grateful for your 
support and the funds raised will be put to great use in our schools.  
 

PABS would also like to say a HUGE thank you to the following local businesses who very generously donated prizes…… 
 

PABS 


